
From: Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and Greater East Valley ShannaWarren@bgcburbank.org

Subject: Now I've been happy lately, Thinking about the good things to come

Date: February 3, 2021 at 8:07 PM

To: Kyle_W@bgcburbank.org

Spring Enrichment Day Program Update

February’s going to be an eventful month for the Boys & Girls Club of Burbank and

GEV! We’ve got fun activities planned all to highlight Black History Month, Valentine’s

Day and President’s Day for all of our members.
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January's Donor Highlight: Jonny Holiday

Club friend, entertainer Johnny Holiday has been supporting our Club for years.  He

reminds us back in the 1950’s when his Uncle Bing (Crosby) built youth centers

called Bingvilles and he used to visit the kids after school.  He remarks, “You offer so

much more than we had back in my day yet it’s so critical that our young people have

a safe place to go after school or even on non-school days to enjoy wholesome

activities in a safe and caring environment till Mom and Dad get off work.  The Boys

and Girls Club is an extension of their growth and learning. It is vital to a healthy

childhood too!” Thank you Johnny, for your continued support and kind words.  We

are so grateful for all of your support through the years.  Club members love it when

you visit and we can’t thank you enough for your efforts in helping us secure funds

for our new building.
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January's Youths of the Month

 We would like to highlight club members who exemplify the club motto to “respect

yourself, respect the club, and respect others”. Congratulations to last month’s

winners! Youths of the Month are chosen for their ability to follow rules, participate in

daily activities, and demonstrate leadership within their pods. Congratulations to

Mathew, Pablo and Wilbert from Main Club, Isabella from Bret Harte, Henry from

Stevenson, David from Edison, Sophia from Elmwood, and Devin from Peyton

Grismer
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West Coast University Tele-Health Program
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Black History Month

In honor of Black History Month members are creating collages and portraits of

African Americans who inspire them. This person could be someone they know

personally, a person from history, or a person who is currently influential. Each week,

members at our sites will present their special person and explain why that person is

influential to them. Please make sure to check out our Facebook and Instagram all

month to hear from our members!
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Free Dental Treatment for Children
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Spring Break is Just Around the Corner...
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Gay Straight Alliance Meetings
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Pathways LA Opportunity
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For more information on our Boys & Girls Club programs, please

CLICK HERE
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